

March 26, 2008

Edward Leigh, MA P. O. Box 18819 Cleveland, OH 44118-0819

Dear Ed:

Many thanks for speaking at our Michigan SGMP Chapter's Annual Education Conference on March 12, 2008. Our theme was "Getting your Master's in Meeting Planning at the SGMP University." Your two programs were an ideal fit. Your opening keynote program, "Marvelous Meetings: How to Make Your Events Productive & Enjoyable," was a great kick off – your excellent tips, anecdotes and interactive exercises were very well received. Your breakout session, "Joy on the Job: Creating a Positive Workplace Environment," was equally well received by participants.

You spoke at one of our events a few years ago. Your session was so well received we had to have you back!

Thank you again for sharing your time and talents with the Michigan SGMP Chapter.

Best wishes,

Leslie Thompson, CMP

2nd Vice President

Michigan Chapter SGMP

Thank you again for sharing your time and talents with the Michigan SAMP Chapter.

You shoke at one of our events it has years ago into a cossist was so well received we had to have you track!